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I spoke with the department that manages voting in Oregon last November and was 

insured that we have very little voter fraud in Oregon. Our system works and if an 

Oregonian citizen has proof of voter fraud on a level that would effect an election, I 

would ask that person to make the information public for all to see. A story on a 

podcast or news show is not evidence. Another politicians view  from another state is 

not evidence.  

Neal Peak  


